
TESTIMONIES FROM THE HIGH NOON TOUR IN 

EUROPE…  June 1, 2019

DON’T MISS IT 

Tour schedule in June: 
6 – Prague 
8 – Albania, Tirana 
12 — 13 – Rome 
15 – Milan 
18 — 20 – England 
22 – London 
25 — 26 – Switzerland 
27 – Stuttgart 
29 – Camberg 

Male 26 
Finally an open conversation about several issues that are going on. I am blessed 
and committed to have a very honest relationship with my wife but we have 
recently been talking to couples About intimacy and sex. People struggle with it 
and there is hardly any real conversation so I’m really happy about this program. 
Also we are very diverse group: 1st gen/2nd gen, blessed single that is a very 
good base for the future   Thanks a lot for your courage.  

Female 38 
Thanks a lot for coming and taking care of our community. For bringing new hope 
and life to us. I am amazed by your spirit, honesty and by your love, effort and 
investment you have for blessed families. This is down to earth and practical way 
of helping blessed families. That’s why I like it.  

Male 21 
I was at GTGY in 2017 so when I heard about this event I immediately knew I will 
come. Trying to put it in words it’s an amazing thing to talk about sexuality in 
such a setting centered on our beliefs. As a young person I am super interested in 
this whole topic concerning sexuality naturally. But this need is not addressed in a 
healthy way, because the people you here talking about sex are the wrong ones. I 
hope people that follow our values don’t say so much but the desire to discuss 
these matters don’t disappear. High Noon is the link that was missing. You create 
an environment where we can talk about heal thy sexuality. It feels liberating.  

Female 50 
I’m really grateful for this event. I’ve never spoken with my parents about sex. I 
also didn’t really know how to build up an open conversation with my own 
children about it. Our common participation is a base now to approach this topic 
more naturally. Thank you again for this. This will also help to develop a 
relationship  
with my husband which is more healthy  natural honest. I also under estimated 
the damage porn can make, thank you for your honest brave testimonies. Thanks 
for the Wolfenberger’s beautiful example as a couple. My realization is I hope for 
open conversations. I am grateful for True parents teaching. I am really sorry for 
not realizing it and not understanding it deeply before.  

Female 35 
Initially I was reluctant in participating in the seminar because I am not watching 
porn or masturbating. In the end it was such a great decision to come. Having 
children still in a very young age 8 and six who soon will be in this age where they 



will be exposed to porn and hyper sexuality. I could take home some great advice 
on how to educate or better prepare them for what will come. Thank you for your 
sincerity and openness! It is so good to see that finally there are people in our 
community who care about this. High Noon is in a sense a sexual revolution in a 
heavenly way! God bless you and your work!  
 
Male 28 
I appreciated a lot the honesty with which the testimonies were given. Also the 
lectures from Andrew Love were very interesting because of some facts and 
numbers he described as well as the resources he gave. Even though the program 
was very compact and intense I didn’t want to miss even one thing that was said. 
Thank you for your testimonies and your initiative  
 
Female 17 
I am really grateful that I could come today because I’ve never been to a 
workshop that we talked about pornography and masturbation this much. Also 
my parents never gave me the talk so it was really interesting and nice to hear 
people speaking about it and to be more specific. I have been really confused 
about this topic so today I have really learned a lot and also how to get help if 
you’re struggling.  
 
Male 25 
I could learn how important it is to have a healthy view towards sexuality and not 
be ashamed by it and that is so important to have more understanding for each 
other. And to learn how to help others who are still struggling with porn or 
masturbation or any other struggle connected to sexuality. 
 
Female 19 
I found this workshop very inspiring, and also useful. I appreciate the fact that 
these are very practical things we can apply to our lives and not even just with sex 
related issues. I’ve taken away practical steps to change various habits in my life 
as well as ways in which to support others with anything they’re dealing with. I 
could change my perspective of sex as well. Instead of it being a shameful 
awkward subject I could see it as a beautiful holy thing. I could really see so much 
value in it and how I look forward to an amazing future with my spouse. Actually 
these talks and sharing‘s gave me so much hope for my future but also for every 
BC I know. Because of this workshop I could make new determination to become 
the person I want to become for my future family. 
 
Male 18 
Talking about the blessing and purity made me have a new point of view about it. 
I see it more amazing. I also could have a clear vision of who I want to become 
and what I have to do personally. I wanted to do everything by myself but it 
wasn’t really helpful. And now I realized the importance of sharing and reporting 
to someone. The subjects we talked about were very interesting and important. I 
have a better understanding of why I need to keep my purity and why it is so 
important. Many people don’t know those reasons and that’s why they took this 
topic not seriously enough. Also now I’m determined to live a life without 
shadows, with no secrets or lies. I’ve heard good things about High Noon and I 
could agree. I’ll just explain that HighNoon explains perfectly why purity is so 
important, how they care about this and how many of my questions were 
answered. I appreciate your honesty. You really live without shadows. I can feel 
more comfortable and understood. 
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